
Hello Representative, 

  

My name is Tyler Meskers, a resident of Aurora, Oregon. I am 29 years old, married, and have a 

21 month old son. My wife is expecting our second child this June. I want to inform you of our 

support of the Aurora Airport expansion. Growing up in Aurora my whole life, it is great to 

finally see job and business opportunity with the expansion of the airport runway. I am sure your 

email has been full of opposing views. I want to remind you that there are plenty of quiet 

supporters in the community like myself and my family. Being a younger resident, I am 

confident that the airport will bring business opportunity as well as much needed city growth to 

my young family and our neighbors. Being a flower farmer and a 29 year resident of Aurora, we 

proudly support your decision!   

 

 

Sincerely, 

-- 

Tyler B Meskers 

  

Oregon Flowers, Inc. 

  

P.O. Box 311 Aurora, OR, 97002 

  

 
  

T:503-678-2580 

F:503-678-2687 

E:tyler@oregonflowers.com 

www.oregonflowers.com 

www.instagram.com/oregonflowers/ 
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